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Precautionary Area – off Għallis Rock 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners, owners of vessels 

and the general public, that a precautionary area off Għallis Rock has been established.  

 

  Latitude (N)   Longitude (E) 

 

  35° 57’.500   014° 27’.200 

 

with a radius of 150m from the above position. 

 

In view of the above, the Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, hereby notifies 

that with immediate effect - No entry, No anchoring and No fishing are allowed within the 

area as shown on the attached chart.  

 

Mariners are to note the above and avoid the area. They are to comply with any 

instructions given on VHF Channel 12 and/or 16, by Valletta VTS 

 

 

 

Chart Affected:  BA 2537, 2538 

 




